
From: Patel, Swati
To: Mike Shealy <MikeShealy@scsenate.gov>
CC: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/31/2012 1:13:15 PM
Subject: H3066

Mike,
Just left you a voicemail.  We just got a copy of the Sheheen, Davis, Massey amendment and wanted to discuss a 
couple of things with you, namely the language dealing with deficits and the transitional retirement/EIP section.  We 
are assuming the deficit language is still a work in progress as it doesn’t take into account some of the issues we 
discussed with you and Paula last week.  We are also assuming the retirement/EIP section is a placeholder until the 
working group comes back with its final language hopefully very soon.
 
Let me know.  Thanks.
 
Swati Shah Patel
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
803.734.5095 direct dial
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